



EDINBURGH TRIATHLETES COMMITTEE MEETING

Sunday 11 June 2017, Phil's House

Minutes

Attendees	Apologies
Laura Forrester Anna Henly Ian Gillon Paul Chowdhry Bruce Wilson Mike Brown Jennie Anderson Phil Parr-Burman	Richard Kirby Julia Löcherbach Francesca Osowska David Forrester

Action grid

1. All to note actions and highlighted actions in minutes below, *and act accordingly!*

Special Note:

Membership Secretary expressed disappointment at the unavailability of hot milk for his coffee.

Update Committee Page on Website

2. JL will update the information on our website of committee members. **Action for all to provide updates to JL**

Committee Positions

3. A new VP will be needed once PC becomes President

4. Gullane race director: AH offered to shadow LF this year and then decide whether to take it on next year.

5. NYD race director: No change anticipated

6. Tribull: Discussion that the current approach is not up to date and imposes an intermittently heavy work load. An online newsletter / blog approach is proposed. AH would be happy to do it on this basis. After the meeting FO discussed with GC who agreed to hand it over to AH. The possibility of an annual published summary remains is proposed.

AOB

7. BW reported the dire organisation at a recent Loch Lomond race (no food and drink where promised, no follow on support vehicle on the bike course). This is not a



sanctioned race so.....**Action LF to warn members that such races may not be well organised or safe.**

8. King of Mountains: An alternative route had been suggested by John Whittaker. MB will map it and this will be proposed on a Saturday mid month. **Action IG to organise KoM.**

9. Gullane race gift. LF had suggested a towel but investigation into costs shows this costs just under £2k for 200 off (about £1k more than last year). Agreed this is on the steep side for a race which last year brought in a net £3k. Proposed to check a tri-blend T shirt in Aqua.

Date of next meeting

10. 6 Aug at Francesca Osowska's.